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William Michael McHugh
Letter of Recommendation

To whom it may concern;

Michael McHugh has been a consultant for our project for the last several years.  He has brought 
a tremendous insight into the world of entertainment by educating our team on the use of 
exhibits, virtual reality, exhibit space, and the infrastructure required to bring our project to 
fruition.

His expertise in virtual reality is truly amazing. He is exceptionally creative and has used unique 
ways to show our team potential exhibit designs and how they would be presented to the public.  
He is well versed in technology, and the use of it in maximizing the impact of a story line.

Mike has worked with our board in developing our construction drawings, and helping us 
understand the potential using technology to tell our story.  He is a valuable asset to our team.

I would highly recommend Michael.

Best regards,
Gene Jones
McKenzie River Discovery Center
Board President
541-968-0090


